UNICEF, 73 Lodi Estate New Delhi - 110 003

Mr. Raghav Nandyal # 54, Sri Hari Krupa 6th Main Road Malleswaram Bangalore 560003

Dear Mr. Nandyal,

I welcome you as a friend to the UNICEF family and thank you for your generous donation.

Please find enclosed our receipt for your contribution. I trust it will please you to know that your contribution has already been applied to our programme budget and is helping children overcome hunger, disease and illiteracy.

For instance, contributions made by friends of children, like you, mean that fatal childhood diseases like measles need not claim more children like Bholu's friends. What's more, across India, more babies like Phool can have access to newborn care facilities and be guaranteed their birth right to life.

However, guaranteeing survival of our children is just the beginning.

Together, we have to make it our responsibility to give every child a strong foundation on which to build his or her life. This foundation, you will agree, must necessarily be based on education and good health. Supporting children like Bholu through health and education initiatives would ensure they get a head start in life and live in dignity. Perhaps then if someone were to ask Bholu what he wants to be when he grows up, he might reply 'A school teacher' instead of just saying 'alive'.



It would be of tremendous help if you should decide to support our endeavours on a regular basis. No matter the amount, a monthly contribution from friends like you would help us plan long-term developmental initiatives to better the lives of many more children. For details on how to become a monthly supporter, please see the enclosed reply form.

To improve our efforts of giving children the best start in life, we need to reach out to a larger number to support us. Do let us know of any caring friends who may be interested in supporting UNICEF and its activities. You may also do this on the enclosed reply form.

I also enclose a planner for you as a token of our appreciation. I hope you will enjoy using it. It contains important dates and information about children in India, whose lives have changed for the better by the intervention of UNICEF and generous donors like you.

I thank you, once again for your generous contribution and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Cecilio Adorna

Representative, UNICEF

ladam

Head of India Office

PS. Every generous gesture made by you and your friends helps us at UNICEF make a child's life healthier and happier. Our Donor Relations Officer, Anup Tiwari, will be pleased to hear from you and can give you additional information. Please contact Anup at atiwari@unicef.org or call him at 01-24606290.

